
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
By email 

Our Reference: MGLA121017-0370 
 

9 November 2017 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 12 October 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:  
 

Please provide, where known, the viewing / user numbers for each webcast of Mayor’s 
Question Time accessed via london.gov.uk (i.e excluding views on YouTube) for the past 
36 months or as long as the information is held if only available for a shorter period of 
time. 

 
Please find the relevant information attached: 
 
MQT Webcast views Nov16-Oct17 (Excel doc). 
 
Webcasts have only been tracked since 9 November 2016. This data is therefore a snapshot 
taken from then till 31 October 2017. 
 
Views on all the webcasts tend to increase while they are live on the site, as people watch them 
back. They are taken down from the site six months after the event. 
 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA121017-0370. 

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information 
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